
 

 
EAA Chapter 1378 of Volunteer Aviators 

Upper Cumberland Regional Airport 
 

Minutes of: February 20 & March 17, 2018 
The meeting was called to order by our president, Michael Carpenter. 

 There were 16 members in attendance. 
Treasurers Report – The treasurer has reported a balance of $3571. 
Facebook- For information or to post photos or comments visits our Facebook 
page. Go to www.facebook.com/EAA1378 and it should take you right to it. 

 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
February 20 
  

Member Speaker – Wayne Hubbs delivered a presentation over the history and  
experiences he’s had with gyrocopters.  
Dewey’s Gyrocopter Story – Dewey shared his story of when he tipped his  
gyrocopter over next to a church. 
 
 

March 17 
 
Guest Speaker - Pam Charles was our guest speaker, covering the topic of 
regulatory responsibilities of building experimental airplanes. 
Brochure Information – Michael Decker provided information regarding EAA's 
IMC and VMC clubs. Michaels Decker and Carpenter will follow up with EAA. 
For more information, please visit EAA.org/IMC or at EAA.org/VMC. 

 
ADJOURNMENT 
 Motion made to adjourn: motion approved! 


